
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
December 11, 2014 
 
 
 
 
 
Chair and Members 
Strategic Planning and Priorities Committee 
 
 
Re: Request for Appointment to LTC Long-Term Growth Report Working Group 
 
Having now had an opportunity to consider my workload after the various appointments made 
by Council on December 9, 2014, I would like to respectfully request that I be added to the 
membership of the LTC Long-Term Growth Report Working Group, which can include any 
number of interested Council members. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of the above. 
 
 
 
 
 
Harold Usher 
Councillor, Ward 12 
 
 
 
 


